
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 

5301 NORTHSHORE DRIVE / NORTH LITTLE ROCK / ARKANSAS 72118-5317  
TELEPHONE 501-682-0744 / FAX 501-682-0880 / www.adeq.state.ar.us 

NOTICE OF FINAL PERMITTING DECISION 

Date of Decision: November 19, 2018 

 

AFIN 51-00164; Permit No. 5264-W 

 

C&H Hog Farms, Inc. 

HC 72 Box 2 

Vendor, AR 72683 

 

The Director has issued a final permitting decision for the above-reference permit. The Director’s decision was 

made upon consideration of the completed application, the public comments on the record, and other materials 

provided by law or regulation applicable to the application. 

 

Effective November 19, 2018, the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) has denied the 

application for a permit issued pursuant to Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission (APC&EC) 

Regulation 5 for Permit Number 5264-W and AFIN 51-00164. A Statement of Basis for the decision and ADEQ’s 

Response to Comments is available on ADEQ’s website at: https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/home/pdssql/p-

response-20181116.aspx. Copies of the Statement of Basis are also available for public inspection during normal 

business hours at the ADEQ headquarters building located at 5301 Northshore Drive in North Little Rock. 

 

The applicant and any person who submitted public comments on the record may request an adjudicatory hearing 

and Commission review of the final permitting decision as provided by APC&EC Regulation 8, Chapter 6. 
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